
THE MEADOWLANDS PARKWAY BRIDGE
Secaucus, New Jersey

About the Project
Hudson County in coordination with the North Jersey Transportation Planning Authority (NJTPA) and the  
New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) are conducting a Local Concept Development (LCD) study to 
determine appropriate improvements to the Meadowlands Parkway Bridge. The project goals are to enhance safety 
and improve operations for all modes of transportation.

Communication with the local officials, stakeholders, road users and community will be necessary to advise on  
the need of the project and the impacts that they may encounter on this heavily used roadway.

Get Involved
Members of the public are encouraged to participate in the study by attending meetings, becoming a stakeholder, 
and taking the community input survey on our website: https://www.meadowlandsparkwaybridge.com/survey.  
Tell us how you use the Meadowlands Parkway Bridge, and what improvements you would like to see in the future.

Contact Us
We encourage community members to voice their concerns and contribute suggestions. For questions or comments, 
please fill in the comment form on our website or contact one of the Project Team members below:

Tom Malavasi
Hudson County Engineer
Phone: 201-369-4340 x 4169
Email: tmalvasi@hcnj.us

Nicole Pace-Addeo, MA
Public Involvement Manager
Phone: 609-859-8400
Email: npace@stokescg.com

For more information,  please visit
meadowlandsparkwaybridge.com


